
	

	

	

September	15,	2017	

	

TO:		 All	TCU	Local	Lodge	Officers	

RE:	 IAM	Disaster	Relief	Donations	–	Hurricane	Harvey	and	Irma	

Dear	Sisters	and	Brothers:	

We	have	all	 seen	 the	devastating	effects	of	Hurricane	Harvey	and	now	Irma.	Many	people	
have	damaged	homes,	 loss	of	property	and	injuries.	We	have	many	TCU	Brothers	and	Sisters	that	
have	been	affected	by	these	storms.	

Both	 TCU	 Locals	 and	 members	 have	 responded	 to	 the	 call	 for	 donations,	 and	 I	 want	 to	
personally	thank	each	and	every	one	of	you	for	your	generous	assistance.	Your	donations	will	go	to	
TCU	and	IAM	members	impacted	by	these	devastating	storms.	

Please	 continue	 to	 encourage	 your	members	 to	make	 individual	 donations,	which	 are	 tax	
deductible.	 	Any	Local	that	has	not	presented	a	motion	requesting	donations	to	the	IAM	Disaster	
Relief	Fund,	please	do	so	at	your	next	Lodge	meeting.	

For	individual	donations,	use	the	following	link:	https://goo.gl/VpKp1X	

Donations	 can	 also	 be	 mailed.	 	 Contributions	 made	 by	 check	 or	 money	 order	 should	 be	
made	payable	to	IAM	Assistance,	9000	Machinists	Place,	Upper	Marlboro,	Maryland	20772.	

Your	continued	support	and	donations	are	greatly	appreciated.	

	
		 	 	 	 	 	 In	solidarity,	

	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Robert	A.	Scardelletti	
														 	 	 	 	 	 National	President	

cc:	 Robert	Martinez,	Jr.,	IP/IAMAW		
Executive	Council	
Carmen	Division	Officers	
National	Representatives	
Assistant	National	Representatives	
	


